AT
Village of Babvlon

WELCOME TO THE VILLAGE OF BABYLON'S
SUMMER RECREATION PROGRAM

ARTS & CRAFTS - 2025

MONDAY, JUNE 30th - FRIDAY, AUGUST 1st

LOCATION
BABYLON GRADE SCHOOL ROOM 36
*PARENTS ARE REQUIRED TO SIGN THEIR CHILDREN IN/OUT OF THE PROGRAM -
COACHES ARE NOT PERMITTED TO WALK YOUR CHILDREN TO OTHER PROGRAMS



Dear Parent(s):

Once again, thank you for registering your child/children in our Summer Recreation Programs

sponsored by the Village of Babylon.

Our summer programs have been a tradition for children to enjoy for over 25 years and we are

pleased that your family will be a part of our 2025 summer season!
As we are happy to be offering programs for our Village children to enjoy during this summer
season, there are certain guidelines and protocols that will need to be followed for each program to

ensure safety and good health for all our campers, coaches and directors.

Please read through the packet and the following guidelines, as well as the additional material

provided. Any questions or concerns, please always feel free to contact us.

We are all looking forward to an enjoyable, healthy and safe Arts & Crafts program season!

Sincerely,
Frank Seibert Mary-Beth Briordy
Deputy Mayor Recreation Supervisor

(631) 748-4643 (631) 358-7350



SUMMER RECREATION 2025
ARTS & CRAFTS

DIRECTOR: MADELINE

COACHES: AVA, OLIVIA, SANAA

ARTS & CRAFTS GUIDELINES

PROGRAM RUNS MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY

®  Upon arriving at Babylon Grade School (Room 36) for your scheduled program session each day, please

sign in and when you are picking up, please sign out. Directors and Coaches will have attendance sheets.

e Please be sure that each camper wears a white smock (or big white tee shirt) on days of painting.

Campers will know the days ahead of time.

o  All water bottles should be labeled with each child’s name, as well as any knapsacks. Food will not be

allowed in the program area.

e All art projects will be stored safely to be displayed at our upcoming Art Show at Village Hall on Tuesday,

August 5th. Details to be announced.

We are looking forward to all our 2025 Summer Recreation Programs and we hope to make them enjoyable
and educational for all our Village campers!

*Should there be a day that the program sessions need to be canceled, a notice will be sent to the parents
through the “Remind App”



PLENTY OF FUN THIS YEAR FOR ALL OUR CAMPERS...

Weekly “Ice Pop Social” Treat!

WEDNESDAYS: TENNIS & THEATRE
THURSDAYS: GYMNASTICS & BASKETBALL
FRIDAYS: CHESS CLUB & ART

Each week our great Directors and Coaches choose one camper from each session of each of the
recreational programs to be our “Camper of the Week.”

Selections are made based on 100% effort in each activity, good sportsmanship, listening and most
improved!

“Camper of the Week” will be announced on Fridays just before the end of each session and each
“Camper of the Week” will receive a prize!



